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Senator Farrow:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

In this draft, I included a paragraph under the definition of “dentistry” that prohibits
a dentist from performing dental services that are outside the scope of the dentist’s
relevant education, training, and experience.  It is generally against LRB policy to put
that kind of language—language setting forth a substantive practice requirement—in
a definition.  If you have any questions about why that substantive language was
included in the definition in this draft, you should contact Representative Jagler’s
office.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Michael Gallagher
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7511
E−mail: michael.gallagher@legis.wisconsin.gov


